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Brian W. Frazee
President & CEO
The Honorable DeShanna Neal

Delaware General Assembly
411 Legislative Ave.
Dover, DE 19904

Dear Representative Neal,

Nemours Children’s

Iﬁ:rlf(hMarcamm D The Delaware Healthcare Association, representing Delaware’s hospitals, health systems,
Regional President, and related healthcare organizations, is pleased to support House Bill 346.

Nemours Children’s

Deaware Valley HB 346 would provide legal protections to providers of gender-affirming health care,

B{Zﬁffy“mrphy ensuring that medical professionals who provide gender-affirming care in Delaware cannot
President & CEO be disciplined for such services. By protecting those caregivers who provide gender-

Beehe Heallheare affirming care, we are removing barriers to accessing this care and advancing health equity.
David A. Tam, Ensuring access to care and advancing health equity are two of DHA’s top advocacy
MD, MBA, i
Precident & CEO priorities for 2024.

CJZZE??SZZ < Thank you for the opportunity to share DHA’s support for HB 346. We look forward to
MD,MPH working with you and your colleagues in the General Assembly to advance this legislation.
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RN

President & CEO 15 . f

Saint Francis Hospital
James Woodward
President, & CEO

Trinity Health Mid- Brian Frazee

Atlantic Region President & CEO
Delaware Healthcare Delaware Healthcare Association
Association

Brian W. Frazee

President & CEO

1280 S. Governor’s Avenue, Dover, DE 19904 < (302) 674-2853



